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Dear members, 

In accordance with PCYC’s interest in protecting the environment which we so enjoy, members 

will find helpful guidance on the website Sailors for the Sea, https://www.sailorsforthesea.org/ 

especially in the Green Boating Guide which can be downloaded here: 

https://www.sailorsforthesea.org/programs/green-boating-guide   

Although designed primarily for ocean boaters, there is much useful information about eco-

smart fuel practices, boat maintenance, waste reduction and many other aspects of boating. 

There is even information about eco-friendly sunscreen lotions. This guide is pragmatic and 

useful.  

The organization Sailors for the Sea was founded in 2004, and in 2018 it joined forces with 

Oceana, the largest international organization focused solely on ocean conservation. 

Your ongoing efforts toward environmental sustainability do make a difference and are 

appreciated. 

 

Your Environment Committee 

https://www.sailorsforthesea.org/
https://www.sailorsforthesea.org/programs/green-boating-guide

